
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Seamen’s Church Institute Creates Holiday Cards for Crew Members 
 

December 1, 2018 
For many years Seamen's Church Institute has invited the community to send a note of holiday cheer to the many 
mariners who may be miles away from home during the holidays. This year the community's support was 
overwhelming. Their doors saw a non-stop flow of visitors wishing to send warm wishes to those working at 
sea.  SCI’s guests were even more excited to know that their cards would be hand delivered to the crew of the M/V 
Bulk Freedom, owned and operated by local company Pangaea Logistics Solutions. 
 
Pangaea provided SCI with a complete list of the crew so the cards could be personalized. They were delivered to 
the vessel on December 8th in Canada. The crew members were especially touched by the personalizations. 
Our thanks to everyone in the local community who took part and of course Seamen’s Church Institute for 
continuing to carry on this wonderful tradition.     
 

         



 

 

 

      
 

                                            


